Christian County Commission
April 16, 2009

Convene

Presiding Commissioner John Grubaugh called the meeting of the County Commission to order at 9:00
a.m. on April 16,2009 at the County Commission Office. Attendance: John Grubaugh, Present: Bill
Barnett, Present; Tom Huff, Present.County Clerk Kay Brown is taking minutes .

9:00 a..m. Bid Opening Re: Installation of Patrol Car Equipment
The meeting was attended by Commission Secretary Julia Maples and Dale Reynolds of N Route , LLC,
The Commission opened bids from the following companies for the installation of the patrol car equipment :

Emergency Services Plus -- NRoute Enterprises, LLC-- Rayfield Communications Inc.
Radio Communications Specialists -- RADIOPHONE Engineering Incorporated
The Commission and the Sheriff will review the bids and make a decision later .

Motion/Vote - Approve the April 13th, 2009 Minutes

Western Commissioner Bill Barnett made a motion to approve the April 13th minutes. Tom Huff seconded
the motion. The motion passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Yes), Bill Barnett (Yes), Tom Huff (Yes).

2:00 p.m. Spencer Jones P.E. of GRE and Kevin Lowe P.E. of Olsson Associates Re:

RFP Presentation & Discussion of Hwy CC, J, & NN Hwy Improvements

The meeting was attended by Bob Atchley and Todd Wiesehan of the Planning and Zoning Department and
Donna Osborn of the Christian County Headliner News.

The Commission met with Spencer Jones, Jerany Jackson, David Jarvis of Great River Engineering and
Kevin Lowe, Kelly Turner, Reid Catt of Olsson Associates to discuss the Request For Proposal for the
proposed highway improvements for Highway CC, J, and NN. Mr. Jones presented a power point
presentation of the proposed highway improvements.

3:00 p.m. Fred Mathews P.E. of Mathews & Associates, Inc. Re: RFP Presentation

& Discussion of Highway CC, J & NN Hwy Improvements

The meeting was attended by Commission Secretary Julia Maples, Bob Atchley and Todd Wiesehan of the
Planning and Zoning Department and Donna Osborn of the Christian County Headliner News .

The Commission met with Fred Mathews , Freeman McCullah, Gary Ludlam of Mathews & Associates and
Tom Ryan of HDR Engineering to discuss the Request For Proposal for the proposed highway
improvements for Highway CC, J, and NN. Mr. Mathews presented a power point presentation of the
proposed highway improvements.
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